GIRLS' HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE, PRAYAGRAJ

SESSION - 2020 - 2021

ASSINGMENT - 1

CLASS - 6 (A, B, C, D, E, F)

TOPIC – SUBJECT AND PREDICATE

Instructions for the E- learn assignment: The parents to ensure that their ward watches the video Instructions for this assignment by clicking on the given link https://youtu.be/IK3KYvToJwU She should revise the lesson given in the book and then work on the assignment. The completed assignment is to be downloaded and filed/ pasted in the subject file/ copy and kept ready for submission. The day, date and procedure of submission shall be notified later.

EXERCISE - 1

Underline the subject and circle the predicate in the following sentences:

- 1. The moon is shining bright.
- 2. Dinner will be ready in fifteen minutes.
- 3. The tired old man came in from the rain.
- 4. The cut on Harry 's foot kept him out of the game.
- 5. The bird's feathers were long and colourful.

EXERCISE – 2

In the following sentences, underline compound subject:

- 1. The winner and loser were both brave and intelligent.
- 2. Tables and chairs were turned upside down.
- 3. Jagged rocks and pieces of dirt fell on the roof.
- 4. Dad and I bought onions, potatoes, tomatoes, and garlic.
- 5. Mahatma Gandhi and Dr Martin Luther King are two of my heroes.

EXERCISE - 3

In the following sentences, underline the compound predicate:

- 1. An architect designs the building and prepares the blueprint.
- 2. Six students sat down at an outside table and ate their lunches.
- 3. Mary always laughed or cried at dramatic plays.
- 4. Sammy neither wanted nor asked for his help.
- 5. The fluffy clouds lazily floated and slowly intertwined across the blue sky.

Read the following passage carefully-

Coal tar is black and sticky. For a long time, people thought of it as a nuisance. This oily, smelling substance blocked up the pipes, so gas makers and coke makers washed it out and tried to get rid of it. Some of it was sold for roofing but most of it was wasted. But this evil smelling nuisance has been found to be one of the most useful of raw materials in the world. From it the chemist is able to make almost anything he wishes-from medicines to explosives from dyes to disinfectants. Not all these things are made from coal tar itself. Only about dozen simple products come from it. But from these the chemist is able to make thousands of new substances. Some of the most important things made from coal tar are dyes.

A whole rainbow of colour is made from coal tar. More than nine hundred different coal tar dyes are in common use. These dyes not only give fine colours to our clothes, ribbons, shoes and hats but also give pleasing colour to many of our sweets and drinks. Some of the coal tar dyes serve another purpose besides that of giving colour. They are used to heal wounds. Many important medicines are made from coal tar. Carbolic acid is one such. Another is used by a dentist when he pulls out a tooth. It deadens the nerves in the gum so that no pain is felt.

Answer the following questions briefly:

- 1) What is coal tar?
- 2) Give two uses of coal tar?
- 3) What are the uses of the coal tar dyes mentioned in the passage?
- 4) Why does the dentist use medicine made from coal tar?
- **5)** Why is coal tar considered a nuisance?

Give the meaning of the wo	ords:
----------------------------	-------

a) Nuisance b) Disinfectant c) Pleasing d) Raw

Letter writing -

Write a letter to the Chairman of the Municipal Corporation regarding insanitary conditions of the locality you live in.

THE END

Pg. No. 3/3